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VisionQuest Wealth Management Announces Promotion of Stacy Beane 
Stephen Peters, Founder and CEO, today announced the appointment of Stacy Beane as Chief of Staff at VisionQuest Wealth Management.  In a newly created position, she will be responsible for driving the firm’s strategic plan, special projects and most importantly, VisionQuest’s client experience initiative and team.
Steven Laska, The President of VisionQuest Wealth Management, explained that all of us have been working hard to improve the customer experience over the last several years and our customers deserve the very best experience every time they interact with us.  And while we are always making progress, we need to do a better job to make sure all interactions are exceptional and that’s why I am so pleased to announce that Stacy Beane has been named Chief of Staff, reporting to both Steve Peters and me.  
Steve Peters explained that “in this new role, Stacy will partner with team members across all business segments, including customer service, operations, sales, marketing, training and development, and solution innovation to reimagine the customer experience and ensure that we are delighting our customers at each touch point.  Stacy is a great listener and is always looking for ways to serve people and improve the business and her overall knowledge.  In this role, she will listen to feedback from customers as well as our staff to make sure we are putting our customers at the center of every decision we make.  This is a well-deserved promotion for Stacy.”   
